The trip to Finland which I went with Bilsem as part of the Erasmus program was very special for me. I had many first experience in this trip. I was impressed by the respect of the people in Finland and the fact that they always follow the rules. The education system was quite different from ours, it was a system that made education fun and less challenging for children. I saw the northern lights twice, they looked really amazed me. We entered the icy lake made us feel fresh. Although making foreign friends and talking to them scared me at first, I had to do it and loved it. The family that hosted me in their house was very kind and funny. Finally I would like to thank all my teachers and friends who helped and accompanied me on this trip.
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